
 

25 May 2024 

 

Via email 

 

Mrs L Luther 

Clerk to Ringshall Parish Council 

Broad View Farm 

Lower Farm Road 

Ringshall 

STOWMARKET 

IP14 2JF 

 

 

Dear Mrs Luther 

 

I am writing to thank Ringshall Parish Council most sincerely for the very kind donation of 

£100.00. 
 

Your donation will be used to continue and expand upon the work undertaken by our clinical 
volunteers in and around Suffolk; without such thoughtful donations SARS would not be able 
to operate. 

 
The COVID 19 pandemic does still continue to provide ongoing challenges, so your support is 

particularly appreciated at this time and allows us to plan ahead with confidence. 
 
I would be grateful if you could pass on our thanks to the Councillors for their continuing 

support, and we will update you in due course on our activity. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
Sue Groom 

Volunteer Fund-raising Administrator 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

www.sars999.org.uk 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


